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24 October 2024 
 
 
Infratil 2025 Interim Results announcement date 
 
 
Infratil Limited intends to announce its half year results for the period ended 30 September 2024 on 
Thursday, 14 November 2024.  
 
There will be a virtual briefing for investors, analysts and media at 10.00am (NZT). 
 
The briefing will be webcast live from https://infratil.com/for-investors/reports-results-meetings-
investor-days/results/half-year-results-for-the-period-ended-30-september-2024/video-of-
announcement-september-2024/. 
 
 
Enquiries should be directed to: 
 
Mark Flesher 
Investor Relations 
mark.flesher@infratil.com  
info@infratil.com  
 
 
Authorised for release by: 
 
Brendan Kevany 
Infratil Company Secretary  
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